
From: Squarespace no-reply@squarespace.info
Subject: Form Submission - New Form - Lighting at 88 Ames St.

Date: October 15, 2018 at 7:39 PM
To: planning@cambridgeredevelopment.org

Name: Bjorn Poonen

Email Address: bjornpoonen@gmail.com

Subject: Lighting at 88 Ames St.

Message: Dear CRA:

I have a question about the lighting and signage proposed by Bank of America for 88 Ames St. in the document

https://static1.squarespace.com/static/51f173a6e4b04fc573b07c0c/t/5bc0e5a70d929751ee49ec06/1539368362244/BOA+88+Ames+St%252c
+Cambridge%252c+MA+ART+10-12-2018+%281%29.pdf

Will this lighting be on at all hours of the night? Because there will be people living on the other floors of this building and because more and
more residential housing is being built in the area, I hope that the lighting will be required to be turned off during hours when most people are
sleeping.

Sincerely,
Bjorn Poonen
303 3rd St Unit 416, Cambridge, MA 02142

P.S. I will be at an out-of-town conference during the Oct. 17 CRA meeting, so I will not be present to ask this in person, but please add this
question to the public comment of the meeting.

(Sent via Cambridge Redevelopment Authority)
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